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State of Florida 
-M-E-M- 0-R- A-N-D-U-M- 

ORIGINAL 

DATE: October 19,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Competitive Services (Isler) p+ 
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (Bayo) 

Docket No. 01 1275-TX - Cancellation by Florida Public Service Commission of 
ALEC Certificate 7330 issued to StormTel, Inc. for Violation of Rule 25-4.0161, 
F.A.C., Regulatory Assessment Fees; Telecommunications Companies 

On October 12,2001 , I received the attached letter fiom Mr. James R. Becker, CFO, 
advising that it had never provided local service and requesting cancellation of its ALEC 
certificate. I checked Case Management System and did not find that this was received and 
documented. Please document this correspondence to Docket No. 01 1275-TX. Let me know if 
you have any questions. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Elliott) 



3545 Universal Plaza 
New Port Richey FL 34652 

Phone 800-860-64 18 
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DIVISION OF 

COMPETl T I  VE SERVICES 

InC. S 
October 8,2001 

Ms. Paula Isler, Research Assistant 
Florida PUC 
Shuman Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 01 1275-TX 

Dear Ms Isler: 

I am not sure why we did not respond earlier, but this letter is to formally advise you 
that Stormtel, hc .  has never provided local exchange service of any type and no 
longer has any intention of doing so. Accordingly, we are hereby requesting that the 
Commission cancel our certificate to provide local exchange telecommunications 
service, 

I assume we still need to file the 2000 Regulatory Assessment Fee report even 
though we never provided any local service. If you would have someone e-fax me 
the form at 801-881-5436, I will take care of it immediately. 

Sincerely, 

James R. Becker 
CFO 


